امتحان تجريبي على الوحدة الأولى والثانية نمط وزاري الأستاذ أنس البلوي

التاريخ 7-10-2016

المستوى الثالث المنهاج الجديد

Read the following article carefully, and then in your answer booklet answer all the question that follow

Your answer should be based on the article

What is the "Internet of Things"?

Everyone knows that the Internet connects people, but now it (1) does more than that – it connects objects, too. These days, computers often communicate with each other; for example, your TV automatically downloads your favourite TV show, or your "sat nave" system tells you where you are. This is known as the "Internet of Things", and there's a lot more to come.

. An easy life! In just a few years" time, experts say that billions of machines will be connected to each other and to the Internet. As a consequence, computers will increasingly run our lives for us. For example, your fridge will know when you need more milk and add it (2) to your online shopping list; your windows will close if it is likely to rain; your watch will record your heart rate and email your doctor; and your sofa will tell you when you need to stand up and get some exercises!

A frightening future

Many people are excited about the "Internet of Things". For <u>them</u>, a dream is coming true. They say that our lives will be easier and more comfortable. However, others are not so sure. They want to keep control of their own lives and their own things. In addition, they wonder what would happen if criminals managed to access their passwords and security settings. The dream could easily become a nightmare

Question number one

A.

1. What do the underlined pronouns refer to?

2. Find a word in the text that means "to find information, especially on a computer".

3. What does the "Internet of Things" mean? Give an example from the text.

4. How will the "Internet of Things" help you to keep fit, according to the text?

5. What does the word "others" in bold in the third paragraph refer to?

6. According to the text, why are some people excited about the future? Why are others worried?

7. Technology can keep us fit. Think of this statement and write your point of view.

8-. Find a word in the text which means "a terrifying or unpleasant dream"

9. Technology can keep us fit. Think of this statement and write your point of view.

Question number two

Choose the suitable item from those given in the box to complete each of the following sentence .write

the answer down in your answer booklet

conventional medicine / produce antibodies / children and teenagers / better and healthier lifestyle choices / suffer from health problems / relax and get some exercise

1- A good way to cope with stress is to work extra hard. No, it isn't. You should try to

2- Complementary medicine can be used to immunise people. No, it can't. You can immunize yourself using

3- Optimistic people make bad lifestyle choices. No, they don't. They make

.....

4- Seeing red has positive effects on your health. No, it doesn't. You often

Answers(1-relax and get some exercise 2- conventional medicine 3- better and healthier lifestyle choices 4- suffer from health problems)

B. study the following sentence and answer the question that follows .

See red in the act of doing something wrong

Replace the underlined phrase with the suitable colour idiom

C- complete the following sentence with the suitable words derived from the words in brackets and write the answer down in your BOOKLET

1-. Education is our country's in the future .(invest)

2-Markets have different types of food which areprepared from animal products(artificial)

Question number three

A. Correct the verbs between brackets then write your answer down in your answer booklet .

1-.....you.....all your homework by eight o'clock tomorrow?

2- Look at the black sky! Itsoon. (rain)

3-She had her hair (cut)

b. complete each of the following items so that the new items has a similar

meaning to the one before it .

1.three cats were rescued by Ola

Ola_

2- My mother got up early in the morning

My mother used____

3- Lucy is reading a book in front of the fire"

He told me that _____

Question number four

A. The under lined words in the following sentence are not used correctly .replace these words with correct ones and write the answer

Ali is used to go shopping every day but he stopped doing that when he moved to Amman

C. Study the following and answer the question that follows

Some unskilled workers were appointed and <u>conversely</u>, some skilled workers had been rejected

What is the function of using the word conversely in the above sentence

ملحق الكتابة الحرة والموجهة في المراكز التالية ..

ات اکثر حیل

الو تين ابو

مركز جو هر ة الات

الأستاذ أنس البلوي

0789077686